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Section 1.3 of the AISC 207-20 Standard for Certification Programs (AISC 207-20) and AISC
207-23 (which takes effect June 15, 2024) both require that you demonstrate the ability to work
to and meet the requirements of the individual ASTM standards that are mandated by your
contract documents, along with any additional standards deemed necessary to ensure
personnel understand work requirements.

Due to supply issues, the latest Selected ASTM Standards for Structural Steel Fabrication,
including Structural Stainless Steel is temporarily unavailable.

Previously, we offered the Selected ASTM Standards for Structural Steel Fabrication, including
Structural Stainless Steel, as a convenient way to obtain some of the ASTM standards you may
need to meet your contract requirements.

Since the Selected ASTM Standards for Structural Steel Fabrication, including Structural
Stainless Steel, are unavailable, you have two options for your next audit.

1. You must have either the 2019 or the 2022 version of AISC’s Selected ASTM Standards
for Structural Steel Fabrication, including Structural Stainless Steel.
or

2. You must have the individual ASTM standards mandated by your contract documents
and any additional standards deemed necessary to ensure personnel understand work
requirements. (As always, individual ASTM standards are available directly from ASTM.)


https://www.astm.org/products-services/standards-and-publications.html
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QMC auditors are aware of the above options. Our team is working on an electronic version with
ASTM that will be available as soon as possible. Watch for an additional bulletin announcing its
release.

We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this shortage may cause. Rest assured that
we are working to resolve the situation as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about the temporary change to this particular requirement, please
don’t hesitate to contact AISC Certification at certification@aisc.org or 312.670.7520.
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